
Update from Katy Barnwell, October 9, 2019 

Dear praying friends, 

Warm greetings! I am glad to be able to share with you that the final stages towards 

publication of the new edition of the Bible Translation textbook and accompanying 

Teacher’s Manual are now in progress.  Thank you for praying.  I am seeing those 

prayers being answered. 

My priority work project is now to complete the checking of the translation of the 

Mbembe-Adun New Testament, also for a new edition.  I have a good internet 

connection with John Afro, the Mbembe team member who is leading this revision. 

We are having some useful interchanges to resolve the questions that come up.   This 

week we have been working through the gospel of Luke. 

Work on the Mbembe dictionary is on hold, pending responses from the various 

dialect representatives who are checking the text to add any further dialect 

differences. 

This Friday, October 11, I will be travelling to Dallas, Texas, for an international 

Bible translation conference – I look forward to five days interacting with many long-

time friends and colleagues.  Pray that this will be a time of enlarging our vision, 

discerning what is best, and effective preparation for future service. 

Thank you again for your prayer support.  Love and blessings, 
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